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Communication dated 1 February 2005 from the 
Permanent Mission of the Arab Republic of 

Egypt concerning implementation of the NPT 
Safeguards Agreement of Egypt 

 
 

 

 

 

The Director General has received a Note Verbale dated 1 February 2005 from the Permanent Mission 
of the Arab Republic of Egypt, concerning implementation of the NPT Safeguards Agreement of 
Egypt, attaching the text of a Press Statement dated 25 January 2005. 

The Note Verbale and, as requested therein, the Press Statement, are reproduced herewith for the 
information of Member States. 
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